40KM/H PART TIME SCHOOL SPEED ZONES

The City Streets Manager reported on the inclusion of Templeton School in the 2002/03 part-time
school speed zone programme.

Trial evaluations of the scheme have proved to be very effective in reducing speeds outside schools,
and the roading “environment” is perceived to be safer. Consultation with the school, the community
and local residents will follow.

In receiving the information, the Board expressed its support for the scheme.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


